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Board of Directors:

President

Audrey Regalia
788-7013
Vice President
Edna Barber

419-5380

Treasurer
David Spink

462-1432

Secretary

Donna Pearce
865-6963

Director
Rick Crawford
699-5234
Committees:
Architectural Committee
Rick Crawford

699-5234

Landscaping Committee

Audrey Regalia
788-7013
Welcome Committee
Ashley McAdoo

586-2388

Crime Watch

Recreation Committee
- Vacant-

Other Contacts:
PPM a div. of SCS
Resident Services
799-6417

Work around the Neighborhood
Wow!  This has been a busy six months! A painting company and an electric company were hired in February, and all work was completed by the end of March.  A new landscaping company has also been hired and our Landscape Committee is overseeing their work on the common areas.

Board Changes
Brandon Anderson, who led us through all of the above changes, has resigned, and Audrey Regalia was added to the Board and voted in as President.  
Currently, the Board has a full panel, but we are always looking for residents who would be interested in taking a more active part in neighborhood activities.  If you would be interested in finding out more about serving on a committee or the Board, then please contact the Board at dovepark29223@gmail.com.

New Website and Email address
We have a new website at

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Dove_Park/home
Yes, our old website was nice but it required costly software to maintain and an ongoing quarterly cost.  The new website is very easy to maintain, doesn’t require any special software, and costs nothing.

Please go to the new site and register.  To do this, look for the “Our Neighbors” section on the right side of the page. Click on the “Add Yourself Now” link and fill in the blanks.  You must register to participate.

Among the new features for this site are: a community calendar, the ability to open discussion topics, and free classifieds.  If you have questions or suggestions about the web site, then please email the Board at our new email address: dovepark29223@gmail.com.



Management Company
Phillips Property Management was recently bought out by Southern Community Services.  PPM is now known as PPM, a division of Southern Community Services.  The phone number has remained the same, 799-6417.  The Board has already met with the new company and we are looking forward to working with this new company.

Fire Ant Management 

Fire ants are a problem because their sting can cause medical problems.  For this reason and others, they are one of the most studied insects. Fire ants were introduced in the United States in 1929 via cargo ships in Mobile, AL, most likely transferred thru South American sod or woody plants.  They have no natural predators so have flourished in the South.
Fire ants, while voracious predators, do not eat solid food.  They can only swallow liquids.  Fire ants forage (look for food) when the surface soil temperature is between 70 and 95 degrees F.  Want to know if they are foraging?  Toss a nice greasy potato chip in the lawn.  If they are foraging, they will find it in 10 to 30 minutes.
The most common way to control the ants is with a bait; these can be applied in a pile in the middle of a large area or applied to individual ant mounds. Amdro is a common bait product. Avoid disturbing their mounds when putting out bait; this will cause the colony to move to protect the queen. 
The latest method for controlling fire ants is by broadcasting a granular insecticide over an entire area. For home applications, products containing fipronil like Over ’n Out or TopChoice are contact insecticide granules. The active ingredient of these granular products is released when water is poured over the granules.  Remember, the ants cannot eat solid foods.
After applying product according to package directions, turn on the sprinklers.  The ants are smart.  Don’t use more than the package indicates or they will reject it.  This product does not kill the worker ants immediately.  It allows the workers to take the “food” back to the colony where they all partake of it.  This wipes out the whole colony including the queen.  Unlike baits, the granular products show true residual fire ant control for a year or more in many cases.  Colonies moving into a treated area will contact the toxicant and die as if they had been treated.
Want to read more on these fascinating insects?

More information can be obtained at Clemson Website:

http://hgic.clemson.edu    

